November 2, 2022
             The Public Hearing of the Ellington Town Board was held on November 2, 2022 at 7:00pm at the Ellington Town Hall 813 Main St, Ellington. 
Present:  Karen G. Bifaro, Supervisor
               Kevin Colburn, Councilman
               Bradley Griffith, Councilman
      Barbara Beightol, Councilwoman
               William Green, Highway Supervisor
               David Brainard, Councilman
               Kate Conti, Town Clerk/Recording Secretary
Resident: Cynthia Wragge
	       
Supervisor opened the meeting at 7:00p.m., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
Public Participation: Mrs. Wragge spoke on her disappointment with the town not raising the budget for the library over $32,750.00 for 2023.
Public Hearing: Budget Hearing
The Budget was discussed by the Town Council.
Motion to accept the Preliminary Budget as the 2023 Adopted Budget made by Griffith, seconded by Beightol.
VOTE: Colburn-aye, Beightol- aye, Brainard -aye, Griffith-aye, Bifaro-aye, carried.
*With no other business to come before the Town Board, a motion was made by Beightol to adjourn the meeting at 7:40.
Respectfully Submitted,

Kate Conti, 
Town Clerk/Recording Secretary

